
Dear Manufacturers,  

I am writing on behalf of Planned Parenthood of Western Pennsylvania FP155015 to inform  
manufacturers that Planned Parenthood of Western Pennsylvania  underwent an audit in May 
2012 by the Health Resources and Services  Administration (HRSA) of  Planned Parenthood of 
Western Pennsylvania’s compliance with 340B Drug Pricing Program (340B Program) 
requirements.  
 
As background, Planned Parenthood of Western Pennsylvania qualified for the 340B Program 
as a family planning provider located in Somerset, Pennsylvania and has participated in the 
340B Program since January 1, 1998.    
 
Through the audit process, Planned Parenthood of Western Pennsylvania was found to have 
non-compliance within their 340B Program and responsible for repayment as a result of  
the following finding(s):  
 
Duplicate discount – Medicaid Number listed incorrectly on the Medicaid Exclusion File 
 
Planned Parenthood of Western Pennsylvania has identified all affected manufacturers and has 
contacted each to notify them of these violations to begin a dialogue on a method for repayment 
to affected manufacturers. If manufacturers have not received notification from Planned 
Parenthood of Western Pennsylvania and believe repayment may be owed for the violations 
described in this letter, or if you have any questions or comments regarding the violations 
described in this letter please contact Kimberlee Evert, CEO at 412-258-9530 or 933 Liberty 
Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15222  
 



June 4, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Thomas Pettin  
Office of Pharmacy Affairs 
5600 Fishers Lane, Mail Stop 8W03A,  
Rockville, Maryland 20857.  
 
 RE:  Planned Parenthood of Western Pennsylvania – Somerset 
         340B ID FP155015: 
 
Dear Mr. Pettin,  
 
As requested in the letter from Krista M. Pedley on June 2, 2014, I am submitting the 
enclosed public letter to manufacturers for posting on the OPA website.    
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Kimberlee Evert 
President and CEO  
 
 
 


